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10th January 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Dance Sessions at St Joseph’s Catholic Academy 
 
There have been further dance sessions arranged at St Joseph's Catholic Academy. The children 
will work with staff and sports leaders at the Academy to develop dance skills. 
 
The children will travel by mini bus and will be accompanied at all time by a member of St James 
staff. 
 
The dates are: 
 

• Tuesday 14th January 3:00pm - 4:00pm - children should be collected from St James at 
4:15pm 

 

• Tuesday 21st January 3:00pm - 4:00pm - children should be collected from St James at 
4:15pm 

 
Children should wear their St James PE kit and will need a small healthy snack and a bottle of 
water. Please give permission for your child to attend via your ParentPay account. 
 
We look forward to working with our friends from St Josephs. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs. Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 
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